MEETING MINUTES

OMS PTO

October 10, 2019 7pm

Meeting Location: PTO Room

Board Members

Genavieve Burbas, President Candice Feiner, Vice President

Kris Haselton, Treasurer Cheryl Verbeke, Secretary

Introductions-Attendees- Karlie Sawdon, Meg Buckley, Melissa Cordes, Gerri Milkovie, Kelly Bray, Genavieve Burbas, Candice Feiner, Kris Haselton, Dacia Beazley and Cheryl Verbeke

Motion by Genavieve Burbas and seconded by Candice Feiner to approve meeting minutes 0-8.

Re-cap of Back-to-School Bash-Great event. Ms. Beazley commented that she loves how we include Oxford families and visitors from other teams by offering free Kona Ice and walking taco. Some students took more than one Kona Ice even after being told only one per person. Suggestions of ways to stop students in the future...invest in a Wildcat Stamp; Bracelets handed out that get removed at game (still does not address how to control siblings/family members and visitors from getting more than one). Football players who are on away team don't get to participate. Offer game at OHS but that would complicate what the PTO is able to provide.

Parent-Teacher Conference Dinner-November 11th from 2:30 to 4pm. It was decided to offer pizza, pasta and salads for the teacher meal. Candice will need volunteers and will create a Sign-up Genius for people to donate food.

Treasurer's Report-reviewed budget. Starting balance \$10,183.86. Motion to approve by Genavieve Burbas, seconded by Candice Feiner.

PTO Fundraising – Box Tops/Coke Rewards– There are 3 places to drop off Box tops and Coke tops...Office, Lunchroom and Media Center. Place in a baggie with the teacher name. Contest during the month of October and it ends October 28th. 1st place is a Cider and Donuts party. 2nd place Timbits for the class who wins. If you have electronic Boxtops, choose the Advisory teacher name for class to receive credit.

Principal's Report-Ms. Beazley discussed the upcoming 8th grade trip to Washington DC from November 5th through 8th. This year, for the first time, students who do not attend the DC trip will be offered a trip to Lansing. The trip is November 7th and students who are interested in attending need to reserve their spot as there are only 50 students allowed. Parent Teacher Conferences will take place November 11th, 14th, and 15th.